A meeting was held on 06-08-11 attended by 3 LISAA members and the Principal LIS and Dr. Bharati
Sarkar who is a LISAA member and the Manager Lady Irwin School Managing

Dr Bharati Sarkar informed that today in a later meeting the proposal will be put up to the Governing
Body about the birth centenary programme of Ms. Kamla Sengupta. Once it is passed by the
Governing Body The poster and Hand bills will be printed and distributed. An advertisement will be
inserted in the Times of India on 13th or 14th of August.

LISAA will take care of the tea and snacks.

Anita Bembey asked if the PTA has been contacted. Dr. Bharati Sarkar informed that the PTA funds
cannot be touched as PTA secretary's signature is required. The present PTA has completed two
years and fresh election is to be held.

Menakshi Verma pointed out that from the response of the LISAA members it was clear that they
were interested in donating books to the school library, and the cleanliness drive. Dr Bharati Sarkar
said no to the library books and now the school authorities have started cleaning up the school. The
cobwebs on the notice boards had been removed and paintings of students were put up on the
notice boards. We must appreciate this and wish that now onwards it should be an ongoing process.
Meenakshi Verma also pointed out that the Founders photograph should come back to its place and
also a framed poem on Ms. Sengupta and the school by Ms. Sharma our Hindi teacher. Other
Framed photographs should also be put up on the walls of the library. They were taken off the walls
when the school was whitewashed in 2005.

Meenakshi Verma proposed a ten minutes item by LISAA in which any old student can relate
anecdotes about Ms. Sengupta.

Dr. Bharati Sarkar asked Shobhna Sridhar about the school. Shobhna pointed out the strenghths and
the weakness of the school. It was a good feedback to take up improvements in the school. Shobhna
is presently studying in a medical college in Delhi and is a Lisa member.

Ms. Anita Bembey is trying to invite a signatory to school as chief guest. The final decision will be on
Monday. By Monday evening we will give you the exact space time coordinates of the function to be
held in the main school Gymnasium.

Dear friends,

Please mail me if you would like to relate an anecdote about Ms. Sengupta. Library books can be left
with the school librarian Ms. Sunita. Remember to take two hours off from your busy schedule and
be in school at Canning Road on the 20th of August for our mater dei.

Happy Friendship Day

7-8-11



